
Bower, Fred ON...

From: Hughey, John
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2010 1:11 PM
To: Bower, Fred
Subject: RE: Emailing: NukeRisk.7-11-2010.pdf

I was just informed about 5 minutes ago that release of the SOARCA studies has been delayed until February
of 2011.

John Hughey
Peach Bottom Project Manager
NRR / Division of Operating Reactor Licensing
Phone: 301-415-3204
e-mail: John.Huphey@nrc.gov

From: Bower, Fred
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2010 11:55 AM
To: Hughey, John
Subject: Emailing: NukeRisk.7-11-2010.pdf

Any update on plans for releasing the SOARCA report?

See reference in the attached for info ........

Fred
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Bower, Fred

From: Schmidt, Wayne
Sent: Thursday, March 17. 2011 10:07 AM
To: Bower, Fred
Subject: RE: Please send the SOARCA ML

Sorry m1092190380

From: Bower, Fred
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2011 10:06 AM
To: Schmidt, Wayne
Cc: Schmitt, Sandra
Subject: RE: Please send the SOARCA ML

Wayne,

Sorry, but this ML number does not seem to be working for me or Sandy. Any suggestions?

3A& RAWA
Senior Resident Inspector
Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station

From: Schmidt, Wayne
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2011 9:38 AM
To: Bower, Fred
Subject: RE: Please send the SOARCA ML

Hi Fred - here is the PB specific info ML0921300380

From: Bower, Fred
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 4:36 PM
To: Schmidt, Wayne
Subject: Please send the SOARCA ML

Y7Ad iflDwLA
Senior Resident Inspector
Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station
USRNC, Region I, DRP, PB4
EJ Fred.Bower@NRC.gov

717-456-5669 (fax)
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